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My friends--

I fly out early in the morning, so will send out a quick note as a brief GGSDA Newsletter late tonight. I
am speaking for the Maui camp meeting this weekend--they have four every year, and I have spoken for a
different one each of the last 3 years, so a high honor! The president and I have been good friends for 40
years since Singapore days. I will be flying back on the red-eye flight to be here for Pastor Garrett's
impending wedding Sunday night! Please pray that the 3 messages I give will honor God and make grace
even more complete and total in the minds and hearts of those who come this weekend!

Pastor Iki Taimi from Genesis Church will speak at GGSDA this Sabbath, always a favorite of
everybody! There will be a powerful worship service, and GGSDA will send Pastor Garrett off to his
wedding and honeymoon with much love and support!

There will be Youth in the Youth Chapel and Young Adults in the Fellowship Hall at 9:40, with food,
music, the works!

There will be the Vietnamese Fellowship again this week at 4 pm.

Rummage Sale Sunday morning to support Tuition Aid for the 27 kids going to Orangewood that we are
helping. If you have something to donate please bring it to the Church Office this week, they can store it
in my office while I'm gone, or bring it Sunday morning.

I will leave the rest of the possible announcements until next week.

God bless you all, and God bless Pastor Garrett and Cambria!

Pastor Dan

If you would like to be added to Pastor Dan’s weekly email newsletter list, submit your request to: pastordan@gardengrovesda.com


